INSPECTION OF MAINTENANCE
WORKS OF THE CHURCH OF THE
HOLY SEPULCHRE

On the morning of Monday, January 9/22, 2024, H.H.B. our
Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos, went to the
Church of the Holy Sepulchre with members of the Pilgrimage
Committee and other Holy Sepulchre Fathers, High Priests,
Hieromonks and monks.

There His Beatitude blessed the ongoing conservation work of
the agreement of the three Major Communities and the technical
supervision of the Sapientia University of Rome on the floor
around the Deposition, the entrance and the Gate of the Church
of the Holy Sepulchre and gave the necessary instructions for
its better technical success for the structural strengthening
of the floor of the Church, along with the preservation of the
Status Quo.
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